

COUNTY OF MENDOCINO Executive Office

CARMEL J. ANGELO
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
CLERK OF THE BOARD

501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010 Ukiah, CA 95482-3734

Email: ceo@co.mendocino.ca.us Website: www.co.mendocino.ca.us Office: Fax:

(707) 463-4441 (707) 463-5649

November 9, 2016

Mendocino County School Districts and County Office of Education

Re:

UPDATED Notice of Possible Action Re: Request from the Mendocino Unified School District to Consolidate the District's Election with the November General Election in Even-Numbered Years

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is a courtesy to give you notice that the item regarding Mendocino Unified School District's request to consolidate their district's election will now be on the November 14, 2016 meeting agenda.

In a letter dated October 31, 2016, the County Executive Office ("CEO") sent you notice that the Board of Supervisors would have an item on their November 15, 2016 meeting agenda to consider approval of the Mendocino Unified School District's request to consolidate their election with the November general election in even-numbered years. Please take notice that this agenda item will no longer be on the November 15, 2016, agenda, but instead will be on the agenda for November 14, 2016. All other information in the CEO's October 31, 2016 letter remains unchanged.

Please call (707) 463-4441 with any questions.

Nicole French.

Deputy Clerk of the Board II

cc:

Board of Supervisors

Ms. Carmel J. Angelo, Chief Executive Officer

Ms. Katharine Elliott, County Counsel

Ms. Sue Ranochak, Assessor-Clerk-Recorder